
The UAF Faculty Senate did not pass the following at Meeting #211 on December 7, 2015: 
 
 
RESOLUTION: 
 
 
The UAF Faculty Senate recommends that the faculty of the University of Alaska Fairbanks make an 
annual voluntary contribution of at least $40 per faculty to UAF designated for sustainability services, 
projects, and initiatives. The donation will be invested by the Chancellor, in consultation with the 


